Hi Cat and Jesse,
Please pass along this message to Mayor Atkinson and the other council members.

Mackenzie Community Services rescinds their letter of consideration for rental space at
the Recreation Centre and will not require a letter of support for the proposed Integrated
.Youth Services project at this time.

After careful consideration, we have decided to postpone the implementation of the
Integrated Youth Services project. While this was not an easy decision, we believe itis
necessary to ensure that we have the resources, support, and conditions in place to
maximize the project's success. We will revisit the project in the future and keep you
informed as we move forward with our plans.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to
reach out to me directly.

Warm regards,

Sasha van den Berg, BCYC (She/Her)

Executive Director
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I am honoured to live, work and play on the traditional territory of the McLeod Lake Indian Band.
Respecting the beautiful culture and people of Tse’Khene Nation.
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